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Furtaw, Michael

From: Canfield - DNR, Chris <chris.canfield@state.co.us>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 3:29 PM
To: Ochoa, Ariana
Cc: Jason Maxey; Roy Rudisill (rrudisill@co.weld.co.us); brandon.marette@state.co.us; 

Scranton, Lynna; Mickelson, Erik; Rowley, Taylor; Bugarin, Eve (New Tech Global Staf); 
Lytle, Andy; Hamilton, Gregory; Riemer, Joseph; Furtaw, Michael; Sulzberger, Brian; 
Espinoza, Jeremy

Subject: Re: State Reportable Release 24 Hour Notification - NEWBY STATE 36N-4HZ

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Thanks Ariana, 
 
This is to acknowledge your reporting of the subject release to the COGCC within 24-hours of discovery. 
 

Chris Canfield, P.G. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

P 303.894.2100 x5183 | F 303.894.2109 | C 720.347.7484 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203 

chris.canfield@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc 

 
 
On Thu, Mar 4, 2021 at 2:50 PM Ochoa, Ariana <Ariana_Ochoa@oxy.com> wrote: 

Good morning, 

  

We had a state reportable release this afternoon due to a small amount of product misting off of location 
during hot oiling operations at the wellhead. The release has been controlled. Clean-up activities are in 
process. A Form 19 Release Report is forthcoming. This release did not threaten Waters of the State, Public 
Water System, residences or occupied structures, livestock, wildlife, air quality, or publicly-maintained roads. 

  

The following have been notified via specified method below: 
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         Weld county via electronic mail, 

         Surface Owner (City of Longmont) contacted via electronic mail 

         Colorado Parks and Wildlife via this electronic mail 

The Environmental Release/Incident Report Hotline was not contacted as this release did not trigger 
notification requirements per 912.b.(2)B. 

  

Location Details: 

         Well/ Facility Name: NEWBY STATE 36N-4HZ 

         Location: SWSE  33 3N68W 

         Latitude/Longitude: 40.176577/-105.003663  

         Wellhead ID: 05-123-45091 

Thank you, 

  

Ariana Ochoa 

Sr. HSE Representative 

Occidental Petroleum Corporation 

t:   (832) 636-4957 

  

  


